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This project was supported by the APS Fund for Teaching and Public Understanding of Psychological
Science, which invites applications for nonrenewable grants of up to $5,000 to launch new, educational
projects in psychological science. Proposals are due March 1 and October 1.

Ana Ruiz and Judith Warchal of Alvernia University received a grant from the APS Fund for Teaching
and Public Understanding of Psychological Science to create a resource for incorporating ethics into the
undergraduate psychology curriculum. Teaching Ethics to Undergraduate Psychology Students (TEUPS)
is the resulting website that provides a centralized location for educators looking for activities, articles,
books, associations, videos, lectures, awards, and other resources that are related to teaching ethics. The
website is based on ideas Ruiz presented in a Teaching Tips article published in the Observer: “Ethics in
the Introduction to Psychology Course.” The TEUPS website was launched in July 2013. Since then,
thousands of users from the US and at least 10 other countries have accessed the site. The authors
continue to maintain the website with up-to-date references and resources. They ask anyone with
suggestions for additional content to contact them at ana.ruiz@alvernia.edu or 
judith.warchal@alvernia.edu.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.psychologicalscience.org/index.php/members/teaching
http://www.psychologicalscience.org/index.php/members/teaching
https://de.alvernia.edu/teachingpsychethics/
http://www.psychologicalscience.org/index.php/publications/observer/2009/may-june-09/ethics-in-the-introduction-to-psychology-course.html
http://www.psychologicalscience.org/index.php/publications/observer/2009/may-june-09/ethics-in-the-introduction-to-psychology-course.html
mailto:ana.ruiz@alvernia.edu
mailto:judith.warchal@alvernia.edu
http://www.tcpdf.org

